Welcome to FIRST Gradel

About Ms. McGuire

I will be your child's First Grade teacher this year and I am so excited to be working with you!!

This will be my eleventh year teaching, at Prince Hall. I received my BFA from Temple University and my Teaching Certification from Chestnut Hill College, where I plan to complete my Master's in Education.

Some of my favorite activities are gardening, painting and yoga.

I hope you are ready for an exciting year in 1st grade!



Room 2 Specials Schedule

Monday- Art
Tuesday- Digital Literacy
Wednesday- Gym (Please wear
Sneakers)
Thursday- Digital Literacy
Friday- Art



Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year all first grade classes will be utilizing ClassDojo. The ClassDojo program makes it very easy for you to contact me and track your child's behavior throughout the day. We will also have a behavior calendar that goes home each day with your child. By using these behavior systems it makes for a fabulous first grade year!